
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 12th March 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We are excited to announce that "Prison Me No Way" will be visiting Quorn School Hall on 
Tuesday 8th April 2025 to deliver engaging workshops to our Key stage 3 & 4 students. 

These sessions will help students: 

●​ Understand the consequences of crime. 
●​ Develop critical thinking and decision-making skills. 
●​ Promote positive citizenship. 

This visit supports our SEMH & PSHCE curriculum, focusing on responsible decision-making 
and understanding the law and knowing right from wrong. We believe this will provide a 
valuable and memorable experience for our students, equipping them with essential life skills 
and knowledge.  

We are confident that the "Prison Me No Way" team will deliver a powerful and impactful 
message and QHS School staff will support pupils throughout the visit. However, if you feel 
your child might need additional support during this day, please let us know by contacting a 
member of the team.  

Yours sincerely 

Lydia Wells and Fiona Fagan 

KS4 Lead and KS3 Lead  

 

 


